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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 Was ’metaphor’, one of  

 the expert terms students 

 need to learn in English.  

 

 Y7 Meet the Tutor Evening  

      We are holding a ‘Meet the 

 Tutor’ evening on Thursday 

 18 October from 4:30—7:30 

 for all parents  of Year 7.    

 

 Essential Equipment Check 

Make sure your child is set  

for study every day by 

checking our essential 

equipment list in the   

Student Planner or by  

clicking here to download 

your own copy.  

 

 Packed Lunch Reminder        

A reminder that students 

taking part in PE during 

Period 4a are required to 

bring a packed lunch on  

those days every week. 

 

 Year 9 Art Trip to YSP           

On Thursday 24 October,  

Year 9 will be travelling to     

the Yorkshire Sculpture     

Park to experience the      

thrill of art without walls. 

Letters have been sent out.  

Please make payment via 

SIMSPay and return consent 

forms to the school office.  

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

ANOTHER OPEN EVENING SUCCESS  

ANNUAL YEAR 7 WELCOME MORNING  
We will be hosting our third annual 

welcome morning for all new students 

on Saturday 12 October. The event—

set up in aid of Macmillan Cancer Sup-

port—provides a great opportunity to 

meet staff, get to know other parents 

and have an informal tour of the school 

with your child. Friends, grandparents, 

siblings and other relatives welcome!  

SATURDAY 12 OCTOBER 10-11:30AM 

NEW SCHOOL BUILDING TAKING SHAPE  
Just in time for Open Even-

ing this week we were de-

lighted to release a new 

video showing the incredi-

ble progress of our brand 

new building. If you have-

n't seen it yet, visit our 

website or follow us on 

Twitter @SuthersSchool.  

On Thursday this week we were delighted to welcome more than 250 pro-

spective parents and children to our second Open Evening of the year. Our 

‘Passport to Success’ challenge proved a big hit with our young visitors as they 

toured the school, getting a taste of our brilliant subject areas and sampling a 

little of the outstanding food on offer from our caterers, Aspens. Each subject 

area showed off a little of what to expect from the curriculum at Suthers as 

well as giving students the chance to complete our character challenge; visi-

tors who managed to earn a stamp for each of the five character strengths 

(tenacity, optimism, respect, curiosity and hard work) were able to claim a 

Suthers goody bag—and even had the chance to be entered in to a prize draw 

to win even more Suthers School goodies! A massive thank you to our amazing 

student ambassadors 

who really helped to 

convey what it means 

to be a part of The 

Suthers School and why 

we’re all so excited 

about the future.  

http://thesuthersschool.co.uk/data/uploads/web/files/TSS_Equipment_List%281%29.pdf

